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Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

From: RF Office <ferguson.office@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 12:31 PM
To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Cc: arkansaswastewaterom@gmail.com; Alan York (adpce.ad); Stacie Wassell (adpce.ad); 

Bryan Leamons (adpce.ad); Jason Bolenbaugh (adpce.ad)
Subject: Re: WVE Property Owners Association, Inc., Waterview Estates WWTP, NPDES Permit No. 

AR0050393, AFIN 60-02318

Received, thank you.  
 
On Thu, Mar 30, 2023 at 7:30 AM Richard Healey (adpce.ad) <Richard.Healey@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote: 

Good Morning Mr. Ferguson: 

Please see the attached letter requesting information regarding the WVE Property Owners Association, Inc., 
Waterview Estates wastewater treatment plant. 

  

Please confirm receipt of this email. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thanks, 

  

Richard C. Healey | Enforcement Branch Manager 

Office of Water Quality  |  Enforcement Branch  

Arkansas Energy and Environment  |  Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 

t: 501.682.0640 |  e: Richard.Healey@adeq.state.ar.us 
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--  
Isalia  
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Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

From: RF Office <ferguson.office@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 11:34 AM
To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Subject: Permit No AR0050393
Attachments: doc05849320230622105449.pdf

Mr. Healey,  
 
Per our phone conversation, attached is the email Arlo Cyz emailed me on March 30th regarding the 
attached notice. It was not my intention to delay this information. I apologize!  
--  
Isalia  
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